LOS ANGELES POLICE DEPARTMENT

Dominic H. ChoiChief of Police



P. O. Box 30158 Los Angeles, Calif. 90030 Telephone: (213) 972-1273 TDD: (877) 275-5273 Ref#: 16.3

Karen Bass Mayor

April 16, 2024

Dear Residents and Business Owners

On Wednesday July 31, 2024 officers from Metropolitan Division will be conducting a field training exercise at Esperanza Elementary School (680 Little Street Los Angeles). Field training exercises are routinely conducted with the City to strengthen the Los Angeles Police Department's readiness and training efforts.

The training exercise will begin at approximately 11:00 AM until 5:00 PM. Officers will be in the school using blank ammunition and simulate explosions as part of the training. Little Street will be controlled by the Department of Transportation giving limited access. Residents, business and employees will be allowed onto Little Street.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact Sergeant Robert Olmos, Metropolitan Division at (213) 485-9509

Respectfully,

DOMINIC H. CHOI Chief of Police

BENEDICT FERNANDES, Captain Commanding Officer Metropolitan Division